
GCASA Young Volunteers Program 2015/2016 
 

Dear GCASA Affiliated Club 

 

The new season is about to start and so is the Young Volunteer program. Would you like to 

run the program for young people within your club? Are you aware of the Young Volunteer/ 

Young Coach program? 

 

My name is Beatrice and I am the Young Volunteer Co-ordinator for Gloucester County ASA 

and within Gloucester City Swimming Club. It would be really good if we had lots of young 

people from lots of different clubs joining the program this year, all clubs could join together 

and help each other to deliver the program. We could even share ideas and work to improve 

and adapt the program on a County level. 

 

Please, take a moment to look at this letter and information and application forms on the 

GCASA website (http://www.glosasa.com/young-volunteers). Please let me know if you are 

interested in getting started. I am very happy to answer any questions and to help you in any 

way I can. 

 

Please, send all application to the following address 

 

beatrice.hatton07@gmail.com 

 

or  

 

Beatrice Hatton  

74 Roberts close 

Cirencester 

GL7 2RP 

 

mailto:beatrice.hatton07@gmail.com

